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April 24, 2024

Temporary Relocation of Stony Hill Post Office
to the Constant Spring Post Office, St. Andrew

The Post and Telecommunications Department (Jamaica Post) wishes to inform its
valued stakeholders that the Stony Hill Post Office in St. Andrew will be temporarily
relocated to a retrofitted container at the Constant Spring Post Office, 191 Constant
Spring Road, Kingston 8, St. Andrew, effective Wednesday, May 1, 2024. During this
relocation period, the retrofitted container will serve as the temporary operational
location for all postal services, Monday to Friday, 8 amto 5 pm.

This arrangement is necessary due to plans to replace the existing structure at Stony Hill
with a retrofitted container where postal and commercial services will be offered.
Additionally, extensive renovation works are currently underway at the Constant Spring

Post Office, resulting in the temporary relocation of operations in the retrofitted
container.

For information about other Jamaica Post locations, products, and services, please visit
www.jamaicapost.gov.jm or email info@jamaicapost.gov.jm.

Jamaica Post wishes to thank our valued stakeholders in advance for their
understanding and we regret any inconvenience that may be experienced by the
citizens served by the Stony Hill Post Office.
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